

City of Hamilton
71 Main Street West, 2nd Flr
Hamilton, Ontario,
Canada L8P 4Y5
www.hamiton.ca

Ward 1: Councillor Brian McHattie
Ward 2: Councillor Jason Farr
Ward 8: Councillor Terry Whitehead

April 30, 2012

Dear Hamilton Resident,

The City of Hamilton has developed a pilot project designed to encourage sustainable transportation options in your neighbourhood. The first step in this project is a survey to capture how you and your neighbours travel within and outside the community. **The survey can be completed online at www.HamiltonTravelSurvey.ca.** If you prefer a paper copy, please call 289.308.6194 and a survey will be mailed to you.

We will also be conducting a series of informative programs and strategies to make your neighbourhood the best place to live and raise a family. We are installing a No Left Turn (7 a.m. to 9 a.m.) sign on Queen St. at Stanley Ave. It is designed to prevent motorists from cutting through the neighbourhood. In addition, the City has installed bike lanes on Dundurn Street between Aberdeen Ave. and Main St. and on Stone Church Rd. between Garth Ave. and Upper James St.

To refine these strategies and develop future programs, we hope to better understand your unique transportation needs. Our survey is designed to capture your daily travel choices and better understand your transportation needs, so we can develop future strategies and programs.

Please complete the 5 minutes survey for each member of your household age 16 or older. Feel free to tell us more about your travel experience in the comments section, including any feedback regarding this survey. As a thank you for your participation in this survey, your household will be entered into a draw for one of the items listed below:

- One grand prize of a BlackBerry 7" 16GB PlayBook with Wi-Fi
- A pair of Tiger-Cats Gold Level Home Game Tickets
- One of three \$15 Tim Hortons gift cards

Information that identifies individual households will be used solely for the purpose of contacting you and will not be shared in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. When the pilot project is complete, all personal information will be destroyed.

www.HamiltonTravelSurvey.ca

If you have any questions regarding the survey, please feel free to contact us at 289.308.6194 or email at info@HamiltonTravelSurvey.ca. Thank you for taking the time to complete our travel survey.

Sincerely,

Brian McHattie City Councillor, Ward1 Jason Farr City Councillor, Ward 2 Terry Whitehead City Councillor, Ward 8

my Milde